
2022 SCDF Awards Presentation 

 

On 30 November 2022, the Executive Director of Tian San Shipping, Mr. Mark Ko, joined the 
Singapore Civil Defence Force (SCDF) in the awards presentation to recognise and celebrate the 
outstanding rescue efforts by our local shipping community. In the event, Mark– as the co-chair of 
the MPA Harbour Craft Safety Work Group and a member of the National Maritime Safety at Sea 
Council, presented two awards to four outstanding harbour craft crew.  

On behalf of the harbour craft industry, Mark expressed his thanks to the heroes of our community 
for going beyond the normal in the rescue at sea and setting the standard for character and duty for 
all mariners. 

Each member of our shipping community plays a significant role in keeping our port safe. Maritime 
safety is of utmost importance to us, and we cannot reinforce enough the importance of safety at 
sea. 

In Tian San Shipping, we will continue to instil strong safety culture and standards in our workplaces 
and innovate towards a safer environment for the future of shipping.  



 


